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Board of County Commissioners 
 
The City of Walsenburg 
ATTN: Joseph Stillwell, City Administrator 
525 South Albert Ave 
Walsenburg, Colorado 81089 
 
March 25, 2025 
 
RE: Law Enforcement Services Agreement No. 2 – Notice of Material Breach 
 
Dear Mayor Vezzani and Walsenburg City Council, 
 
On January 16, 2025 we entered into an agreement to continue to provide extra law enforcement 
services for the City as the new Police Department is established. 
 
We have not received a check since January or any notice that payments would decrease as agreed 
upon. Pursuant to Section 10(b) of the agreement this constitutes a material breach of the agreement.  
We request the City correct this breach no later than April 8, 2025.  If we do not receive a response in 
writing by 10AM on April 8, 2025 this agreement will be terminated as of that date and time. 
 
If the City is agreeable, we will also accept mutual termination of the agreement as of January 31, 
2025. 
 
The County will continue to do everything we can to support the new City Police Department.  Rest 
assured that the Sheriff’s Office will of course continue to provide mutual aid and perform our 
statutorily required duty. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Karl S. Sporleder, Chairman 
 
 

Mitchell Wardell, Commissioner 
 
 

James L. Chamberlain, Commissioner 

 
 

Bruce Newman, Sheriff 
 


